P2 Newsletter, January 2015

Dates for your diary:
· 13.02.15 – HOLIDAY
· 16.02.15 – HOLIDAY
· 11.03.15 – Masterclass
· 26.02.15 – Parent Consultations
· 24.03.15 – Church Service, last day of     term.
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Dear Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]P2 had a fantastic term last year. The class enjoyed learning about hot and cold lands. We even flew on a magic carpet to explore  new places!
The children love choosing our ‘star of the week’ who gets special privileges including taking our beloved Maisie home for the weekend!
This term we will be focusing on Castles as our interdisciplinary topic theme. The children will look forward to learning all about the people of castles and their lives. 

Many thanks
Miss Keay and P2

	

Maths and Numeracy			 
This term in Maths we will continue to develop their addition and subtraction skills. The children are enjoying playing active games such as ‘Addition/Subtraction Bingo’ and ‘Addition dominoes’.
We will also be introducing Money as another Maths topic, learning through role play, games and some written activities.
Writing 				[image: C:\Documents and Settings\trudi.anderson\Local Settings\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\76HH278B\MC900234134[1].wmf]
There will be lots of opportunities for imaginative writing this term, using castle pictures and props to stimulate the children’s imaginations! We will also be writing letters to knights and creating menus for medieval banquets! 
PE					[image: C:\Documents and Settings\trudi.anderson\Local Settings\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\ZDVSINT8\MC900310832[1].wmf]
This term children will be developing their bat and ball skills with Mrs Logan on a Wednesday. During our Monday classes we will be focusing on Gymnastics.

Homework
Our Homework routine will remain the same this term. Please support your child to put their name and the date on homework work-sheets.

School Blog
We will be updating our school blog each week with photos and news. Please take the time to have a look at what we’ve been getting up to!
 

image2.wmf

image3.wmf

image20.wmf

image30.wmf

image1.jpeg




